
The Joint Cannabis Task Force Will Begin
Inspections of i71 Shops in September

Statement from Independent Mayoral Candidate Rodney “Red” Grant

WASHINGTON, DC, USA, August 30, 2022 /EINPresswire.com/ -- This week, the joint cannabis task

force will begin inspections of cannabis-industry related businesses, made possible through

provisions in Initiative 71 that was voted upon by residents. These businesses have been

operating safely and successfully for years. With the uptick in violence in our community, it is

negligent that we are actively seeking ways to limit the flow of legal revenue creation. These

businesses are benefiting, not hurting the community. The tax revenue from i71 shops can help

improve our schools, fund after school programs, or ensure that families don’t have to wait 20

years to get an affordable housing unit. 

The legalization of marijuana in the District of Columbia has provided an opportunity to share

some of the wealth with the very community that has been unfairly punished for its former

possession and consumption. The cannabis community in DC employs hundreds of people and

provides safe cannabis consumption for thousands of residents, of all backgrounds. For the

current administration to go back on the promise to share the wealth that the legal cannabis

industry has created in minority communities is a travesty to many. Instead of encouraging the

i71 shops to further integrate into ABRA’s process, the new process will force businesses to close,

and lead citizens back into the illegal drug trade. This further destabilizes a community that is

already entrenched in violence and poverty. 

"For decades, minorities in Washington, DC have been disproportionately arrested and stripped

of their rights for non-violent drug offenses." says Independent Mayoral Candidate Rodney "Red"

Grant. "When I am elected Mayor, these arbitrary and punitive declarations will never see the

light of day. I support initiative 71, as voted upon, and I stand with the residents and small

business owners of the District of Columbia."

# # #

Auntea Marie

Media International Public Relations and Marketing LLC

+1 202-294-4672

email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/588530180

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/3620795
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/588530180


EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2022 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

